
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bogotá, December 16th of 2019. 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
Ref: Authorized Distributor Trinidad & Tobago / Warranty / Technical Support 
 
We hereby certify that the company IRP FIRE & SAFETY LTD., with address in # 119 Boundary Road, San Juan, 
Trinidad, is an authorized distributor of FIKE CORPORATION for the Caribbean and that they have the necessary 
training for the design, sale, installation and maintenance of our full range of fire protection solutions: 
 

 Fire Alarm and Control Systems – Cheetah XI, CyberCat, SHP Pro. 

 Fire Suppression Systems using Clean Agents (Cylinders, nozzles, accessories, etc.): 
o HFC-227ea (FM-200/FE-227™). 
o HFC-125 (ECARO-25™/FE-25™). 
o FK 5-1-12 (3M® Novec® 1230). 
o ProInert2. 

 Fire Suppression systems using water mist – DuraQuench, Micromist (Skid, nozzles, etc.). 

 Fire Suppression systems using Carbon Dioxide – CO2 (Cylinders, nozzles, accessories, etc.). 

 Smoke Detection by Aspiration – Vesda®. 

 Fire, smoke and flame detection for Special Hazards – Video detection, flame, gas, linear heat, etc. 
 
IRP FIRE & SAFETY LTD. has all our support both for technical and design, for any type of project that is required; we 
have a staff of highly qualified professionals in our parent company. 
 
All our equipment has a five (5) year factory warranty, which is valid if the final customer has a semi-annual 
maintenance contract with an authorized distributor. This ensures that the installed systems are kept in good 
working order and that the end customer is supported in their Fire Protection needs. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact our office directly. We can be reached via our 
international offices in Bogotá, Colombia at +57-321-4796361 or via email at bernardo.garcia@fike.com.  This letter 
has an expiration of December 31st 2020 and will be renewed yearly. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Bernardo A. García H. 
Regional Sales Manager, Latin America and Caribbean 
Fike Corporation 


